
 
 

 

 
Dear Students, 
 
Taking into consideration the students requests we 
have received, the exams will be started from 24th of 
May 2022 onwards.  
 
Only the exams which were scheduled to be held on 
23rd May 2022, have been rescheduled to 28th of 
May 2022.  
 
 
Updated final exam time tables are published on 
SLIIT Academy Moodle.  
 
 
          
Student Affairs Division 

21st   May  2022 


